Subject: Re: Google Summer of Code
Posted by koldo on Thu, 18 Mar 2010 21:37:28 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

andrei_natanael wrote on Thu, 18 March 2010 21:56H.i,

Seems that Upp didn't get in GSOC this year
http://socghop.appspot.com/gsoc/program/accepted_orgs/google /gsoc2010

Yesitis

We have received this afternoon a very kind answer from Google informing us that this year it has
not been possible to accept us and encouraging us to reapply net year.

The good thing is that this releases us from the pressure of this program now.
From today we have one full year to prepare us for next application.

In addition all the organization we are going to setup will be useful from the beginning. To be in
GSoC will be a sweet cake but we will begin to eat cookies shortly

Now more than ever we all are U++.
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